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Tuesday, March 31, 2020

To Whom It May Concern,

It is my priviledge to write on behalf of Brian Baublitz Jr. and an honor to recommend him for a position in 
sports information, media relations or communications at any level.

Brian’s passion for athletics was evident from the very beginning. He immediately stood out as the top 
candidate for the Assistant Director of Sports Information position and maintained a positive attitude and 
tireless work-ethic from start to finish. 

During our 13 months together at Alcorn State University, Brian earned the reputation as a hard-working and 
trustworthy individual who strived to succeed in the industry. He was always a team-player, and his effort and 
energy toward the student-athletes, coaches and  administrators played a tremendous impact on everyone 
around him.

As his former supervisor, Brian made my position much easier as he was responsive, dependable and shared 
the same vision for the department. When I traveled for events on the road, I was more-than confident that 
Brian could handle the duties on his own in the office and during home matches.

Together, we were able to consistently expose Alcorn Athletics and the University in a positive light. 
Additionally, Brian went out of his way to form relationships with the people around him and always lended a 
hand before it could even be requested.

In terms of his skill-set, Brian showed enormous improvement over the course of a year. He continually toned 
his writing and graphic making skills, and was also relied on to cut video and manage social media pages. Brian 
was a daily contributor to our Facebook, Twitter and Instagram accounts which the student-athletes enjoyed 
and also aided the coaches in recruiting.

Brian will be greatly missed on campus. He left Alcorn in good-standing and raised the department to a level 
where it was not at prior to his arrival.

Brian is a very deserving candidate for any position he strives for and made a signficant impact at Alcorn. I give 
him my highest recommendation with no reservations.

Sincerely,

Robbie Kleinmuntz
Assistant Athletic Director/Sports Information
Alcorn State University
847-912-5380
rkleinmuntz@alcorn.edu
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